FORT EDWARD UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT
220 BROADWAY
FORT EDWARD, NEW YORK 12828
(518) 747-4529

May 3, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians:

In an effort to reward students with good behavior and attendance, we are planning an end of
the year surprise incentive on June 7th. Students in grades 6-12 who demonstrate good
behavior with no discipline referrals and who have excellent attendance, with one or fewer
absences, will be invited to participate.

We will take into account discipline and attendance beginning May 6th. Any student who
receives a discipline referral or has more than 1 absence between May 6 and June 6 will not be
allowed to participate in the incentive.

Please continue to encourage your child to behave appropriately and come to school each day,
not only to participate in the incentive, but because we know that behavior and attendance

directly relate to student success.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Erin Russo
PK-12 Principal



